IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for City of Wildwood
We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During July 2022, the City of Wildwood grabbed samples one month late for monitoring of Dalapon, at our Prison Plant and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.
Some people who drink water containing specific contaminants could become seriously ill. Health effects language for individual contaminants can be obtained by visiting the EPA website at:
https://www.ecfr.gov/cgi-bin/text-idx?SID=c075a7243829807472f26dfc79367b2e&mc=true&node=ap40.25.141_1211.b&rgn=div9.   
What should I do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time.  You do not need to boil your water or use an alternative water supply.  
What happened? What is being done?

Once the error was discovered, samples were grabbed on August 2nd and delivered to the lab.  The result was below the regulatory detection limit.  (Maximum Containment Level is 200, Results are 0.97)
For more information, please contact Jared Fort at 352 661-6426 or 100 N. Main St Wildwood, Fl 34785.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.
This notice is being sent to you by City of Wildwood State Water System ID#: _6600331______.  
Date distributed: ______               
